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Press Release 
 

December 31, 2020 

MANUU’s distance Follow-on Courses 
Important information for Students 

 
Hyderabad: 
Directorate of Distance Education, Maulana Azad National Urdu University (MANUU) has considered 
the representations received from students and parents regarding payment of remaining fee for UG/PG 
students of follow on courses of 2018-19 batch. 
 
According to Prof. Abul Kalam, Director, DDE, students of 2018-19 batch who have registered in 2019-
20 in their second year and paid less amount of fees due to any reason are advised to submit their 
details along with phone numbers and email address at their concerned Regional/Sub Regional Centres 
till January 8 for further process. 
 

The University portal for online payment will be opened from January 8 to 20. Students of such cases 
shall make payment of remaining fee of follow on course within time schedule. 
 

 

 
(Abid Abdul Wasay) 

Note: News  is being sent though e-mail.                           Public Relations Officer 
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